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In an effort to help all North Boone High School students achieve at the highest level possible academically, socially, and behaviorally, we have implemented a check-in/check-out system (CICO) with students in a program called Viking Connections.  You are receiving this letter because your child has been selected to participate in our Viking Connections program this year.  This is the second year that we will have this program at North Boone High School.  This system is designed to help our students manage and monitor their choices, such as remembering materials, being prepared for class, completing work, showing respect to classmates, cooperating with their teachers, following directions, and so on.  The purpose of this program is to build a positive relationship between a staff member and a student in order to help the student have successful days both academically and behaviorally.  By participating in the Viking Connections (CICO) program, your child will gain goal setting and organizational skills, and build a supportive relationship with a staff member.  
Your student will check-in and check-out with a staff member at the beginning and end of every day.  Behavior and academic review will be discussed as well as praise and encouragement.  This is a simple, yet effective way to keep your child motivated.  They will do this by using a Daily Progress Report (DPR).  This DPR will support them while they work hard to follow our school-wide rules: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, and Be Productive.   Your child will set daily goals with his or her mentor and strive to meet those goals on a class by class basis.  This person will reiterate the goal for the student, which is to follow the school rules (Be Respectful, Be Responsible, and Be Productive) at least 80% of the time.  When your student comes home from school, please talk about the day’s successes and encourage your student to do his/her best the next day.  The student is asked to return the signed DPR daily to receive rewards.  


Research has found this program to be highly effective in helping students learn to monitor their own behavior and make positive choices throughout their day.  Working together, we can help your student grow!  If you are interested in having your child participate in this program, please fill out the permission slip below and mail it back to school.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions that I can answer regarding this check-in/check-out system.  Thank you in advance for your assistance in helping to make this program a success for your child! 

Respectfully,

Heather Walsh

Assistant Principal & Tier II Program Coordinator

North Boone High School

815-765-3311
____ Yes, I would like my child, _________________________​​​​____________, to participate in the Viking Connections Program. 

____ No, I would prefer that my child, _________________________________, not be assigned a Mentor.  
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